
From: Alma Lightbody < > 
Sent: May 21, 2023 11:26:40 AM 
To: Kristina Evans; Dag Falck; Tobi Elliott 
Subject: Next meeting about new projects  

  
Thank you for having this meeting to get our input about setting your priorities for the future.   
 
The main thing I think you should deal with is to Rescind Bylaw 122 in total.  It is an albatross that is 
controlling our Island by its restrictive land use regulations. It has made many/most of us to be ‘legal, 
non-conforming’ in one or more ways.  It feels like a smothering blanket that creates 
unwanted/unneeded controls with the only way out being through expensive, timely Development 
Variance Permits.  
 
The recent election brought forward new options and new possibilities offered by the Trustee promises 
of ‘listening to the community’. 
 
Let’s start fresh and ‘Rescind Bylaw 122’ in total and then move forward. 
 
Respectively submitted,  
Alma Lightbody 

 
South Pender Island. 
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